Thursday, August 2, 2018
Pleasant Lake Ave Bike Crossing Beacons



[bookmark: _GoBack]At 2:10 P.M., August 2, 2018, in the presence of Evan Melillo, John Mahan, Eric Beebe, Sean Libby, Eric Eldredge, and Paul Sweetser, Bob Cafarelli received and opened sealed bids for the Bike Crossing Beacons
.  

One bid was received. Results of the bid opening are as follows. 


	Company Name
	Bid
Intersection beacons
	Each Approach
beacon
	
	

	Cross Alert
	$13,000
	$5,750
	
	




Article 50 of the 2018 ATM appropriates $27,000 for this project from the Community Preservation Act.

As the bid appears to be complete, responsive, and within budget, I see no reason not to award the contract to Cross Alert.  A determination will be made as to how many approach beacons will be required, if any (that bid alternate was optional).

The bid opening was adjourned at 2:30 pm







Notes by R Cafarelli


